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Hampton-Newport News CSB
Employee Service Awards

Each year the Hampton-Newport
News CSB recognizes employees
who are celebrating significant
employment anniversaries of five
(5), ten (10), fifteen (15), twenty
(20) twenty-five (25), and thirty
(30) years of service.

The Patty L. Gilbertson
Excellence in Service Award
Given in memory of Mrs. Patty L.
Gilbertson, recipient has achieved

and demonstrated significant
contributions to individuals served,
lived the mission of the CSB
(through purpose, core values and
vision), and has been an example
of someone who is able to
demonstrate a balance between
professional and personal life.

Hampton-Newport News CSB
Hall of Fame

Hall of Fame recipients are selected by
the Hampton-Newport News CSB
Board and Staff in recognition of their
extraordinary commitment to
improving the lives of individuals and
their understanding of the mission
and philosophy of the
Hampton-Newport News CSB.
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Program

Welcome and Introduction of Guests
Dr. Turner Spencer, Board Member

The Honorable George Wallace, Mayor City of Hampton
Ms. Tina Vick, Councilwoman, Newport News

Invocation
Minister Steven Brown

Recognition of 2015 Hall of Fame Inductee
'Mr. Brad Comer, Board Chair

Governor Terry McAuliffe

Accepted by The Honorable William Hazel
Secretary Health and Human Services

The Patty L. Gilbertson Excellence Award
Natale Ward, Deputy Director

Derek Curran, Director of Crisis Services
Employee Service Awards Ceremony

Charles A. Hall, Executive Director

Janeen Ricks
Crisis Services Derek Curran
Youth, and Family Services Lisa Hogge
Financial Services Denise Newlon
Human Resources Kimberly Thompson
Medical Services Baltej Gill, MD
Intellectual & Developmental Disability Carol McCarthy
Adult Clinical Services Bob Deisch
Info and Technology Charles McGee
Office of Executive Director Natale Ward

Closing Charles Hall






